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Ms Lisa Mitchell
Team Leader Water
Infrastructure Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Mitchell

Department of Planning
Rene

8 JUN 2012

Scann ing Room

l refer to your letter of 22 May 2012 to the Office of Environment and Heritage seeking advice on the
proposed modification to Water Related Services for stage One Precincts (07_0125Mod3) including
comments on the proposed draft conditions. The Environment Protection Authority (EPA) is now a separate
agency to OEH and this letter addresses EPA issues only.

The EPA has reviewed the proposed modification and does not wish to raise any specific concerns.

More generally, in relation to the proposed changes to the configuration of the reticulation system the EPA
wishes to make clear that all Environment Protection Licence requirements, including overflow limits, must
be complied with at all times.

Given the recent separation of the EPA from the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH), you are
advised that the OEH may provide a separate response on the modification.

Should you wish to discuss any matters raised in this letter, please contact Ms Gillian Reffell on 9995 6813.

Yours sincerely

FRANK GAROFALOW
Manager Metropolitan Infrastructure
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box A290 Sydney South NSW 1232
59−61 Goulbum St Sydney NSW 2000

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 5999
TTY (02) 9211 4723
ABN 43 692 285 758

www.environment.nsw.gov.au
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